
 
 
 
 
September 1, 2006 
 
 
British Columbia Utilities Commission 
6th Floor, 900 Howe Street 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V6Z 2N3 
 
 
Attention:  Mr. R.J. Pellatt, Commission Secretary 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
Re: Terasen Gas Inc. – Lower Mainland, Inland, and Columbia Service Areas 

Commodity Cost Reconciliation Account (“CCRA”) and  
Midstream Cost Reconciliation Account (“MCRA”) Quarterly Gas Costs 
2006 Third Quarter Report 

 
The attached materials provide the Terasen Gas Inc. (“Terasen Gas”) 2006 Third 
Quarter Report for the CCRA and MCRA deferral accounts as required under British 
Columbia Utilities Commission (the “Commission”) guidelines.   
 
The materials comprising this report are attached herein under Tab 1.  The CCRA ratio 
arising from forward prices as at August 21, 2006, gas purchase cost assumptions, 
forecast commodity cost recoveries at present rates, and the projected September 30, 
2006 CCRA surplus balance is 99.8% (Tab 1, Page 5, Line 11).  The ratio falls within the 
deadband range of 95% to 105%, indicating that a rate change is not required at this 
time. 
 
The monthly deferral account balances for the CCRA, the MCRA, and for these 
accounts on a combined basis are shown on the schedule provided within Tab 1, Page 
1.  The MCRA balance at September 30, 2006 is projected to be approximately $13 
million deficit (before tax).  Based on the gas purchase cost assumptions, the August 21, 
2006 forward prices, and the forecast midstream cost recoveries at present rates, the 
December 31, 2006 MCRA balance is forecast to be approximately $28 million deficit 
(before tax).  Midstream rates currently include an amount being refunded to customers 
via Rate Rider 6 which is expected to end December 31, 2006.  Further, based on the 
current MCRA forecast, Terasen Gas anticipates that it will be necessary to increase 
midstream rates effective January 1, 2007, which is consistent with Terasen Gas’ 
position that midstream rates be reported on a quarterly basis and, under normal 
circumstances, midstream rates be adjusted on an annual basis with a January 1st 
effective date.  
 

Scott A. Thomson
VP, Finance & Regulatory Affairs and 
Chief Financial Officer 
 
16705 Fraser Highway 
Surrey, B.C.  V3S 2X7 
Tel:  (604) 592-7784 
Fax: (604) 592-7890 
Email: scott.thomson@terasengas.com  
www.terasengas.com 
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In summary, Terasen Gas proposes that no change be made to either the commodity or 
the midstream rates at this time, and anticipates Commission approval of the filing by 
September 8, 2006. 
 
We trust that the Commission will find this filing in order.  If there are any questions 
regarding this filing, please contact Brian Noel at 604-592-7467. 
 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
TERASEN GAS INC. 
 
 
Original signed by Tom Loski 
 

For: Scott A. Thomson 
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